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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: September 30, 2022 

SUBJECT: Easement Abandonment – 2024 Watson Drive 

This easement abandonment location is the neighboring property to the Rau 
easement abandonment previously completed at 1962 Watson Drive.  The 
Zellmers have an unpermitted structure built on the easement and until this 
easement is abandoned, we cannot bring it into compliance with the required 
building permit and inspections. 

Abandoning this easement is one of the conditions of the previous 
Memorandum of Understanding with the Zellmers. 

 

 


